T he City of

V1€W

/'-\/Washmgton Memorandum

TO:

April 28, 2016

Longview Planning Commission

FROM: Steve Langdon, Planning Manager

SUBJECT: Comprehensive Plan Update Workshop Materials

Attached are workshop materials. They are:

The goals from the 2006 Comprehensive Plan

The goals from the 2006 plan with some other topics that may needed to be
included as goals for the updated plan

Tables showing the type of land uses in residential zoning districts (number of
parcels, amount of acreage, acreage by land use type).

A land use inventory map

A list showing the subcategories of the categories shown on the land use
inventory map.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 442-5083.

Cc:

Jim McNamara, City Attorney

Steve Shuman, Assistant City Attorney

Craig Bozarth, City Engineer

John Brickey, Community Development Director



